
 

Tuesday 17th September 

Our first coffee morning for parents of pupils with SEND took place this morning.  We 

discussed what topics we would find helpful to lean more about in future sessions. Parents 

kindly shared their own experiences and gave suggestions to help us plan future coffee 

mornings. Join us at our next session on October 22nd to find our more about how we identify 

need, what the processes are and our SEN information report. 

 

                                     


